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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Yemen to the United
Nations Office and Other International Organizations in Geneva,
presents its compliments to the esteemed Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights in Geneva, and has the hounor to refer
to the note verbal of Madame Cecilia Jimenez-Damary, the Special
Rapporteur on human rights for internally displaced persons on 13 May
2020.

In this regard the Mission would like to include an information
contribution of the Yemeni Government to the thematic report of
Madame Special Rapporteur and wish her farther success in her
important job.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Yemen in Geneva avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the esteemed Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights in Geneva, the assurances of its
highest consideration. =
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To: the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights in Geneva
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